
 

 

 

 

 
Cliddesden Primary School 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 
Autumn Term Issue 6 

Friday 24th November 2017 

Dear parents and members of the community 

 

The festive period at Cliddesden begins on Friday 1st December with The Friends of Cliddesden 

Secret Sale. All the wonderful gifts that you have donated will be on sale to the children on Friday 

morning. Children should bring in their spending money in a purse or envelope with their name on. A 

thank you in advance to the parents who have volunteered to wrap presents. This will be a non-

uniform ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ to mark the start of Advent. Please make a note of the other 

Christmas events below. 

 

Salvation Army Carols 

Come and join us for an evening of Carols with The Salvation Army brass band at 6:30 pm on Monday 

4th December. This is a lovely annual event where your donations are used to help those less 

fortunate at Christmas. Refreshments are available and friends and family are welcome. Please see 

the flyer attached with this newsletter. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 14th December – please hand in your pink dinner request forms by Friday 1st December. 

 

KS1 Nativity  

We have two showings of our annual Nativity Play performed by the children from Beech and Willow 

classes. Monday 18th December at 1:30pm and Tuesday 19th December at 9:30am. Please get your 

booking requests in as soon as possible as places are filling up fast. 

 

Choir 

Our school choir have several Christmas performances in the local area. 

 Milestones Museum on Saturday 9th December at 2:30pm. 

 Newman Court on Wednesday 13th December 

 Tesco Chineham on Friday 15th December 

 St Leonards Church, Cliddesden – Nine Lessons and Carols, Friday 22nd December 7:30pm  

 

Christmas Carols 

Come and join us for end of term Christmas Carols in the school hall at 2:20pm on Wednesday 20th 

December. 

 

Santa’s Grotto 

Santa will be visiting Cliddesden Primary after school on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th December. 
To view diary dates and class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in school, 

view your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more please visit our 

school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

